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Unitarian Universalist Church at Washington Crossing 
Board of Trustees 
268 Washington Crossing-Pennington Road 
Titusville, NJ 08560 
 
Board Retreat Business Meeting  
Saturday, March 3, 2018 

 

 
In attendance, Marianne Alt, president and Board members:  Ed Dobrowolski, Nathalie Edmond, 
Patrick Kahney, Lynne Quinto, Pete Rafle, Pam Shadzik, John Ueng-McHale, Colin Unsworth, Rev. 
Kim Wildszewski, Sue Flynn (Intern). 
Absent:  DLRE Robin Pugh (on Sabbatical)  
 
The Board of Trustees held its winter Retreat on March 3. During the retreat a short Board meeting 
was held. The following motions were passed: 
 

In sharing the concern that has been expressed by many members of the congregation, the 
board directs the Auction Committee to change the theme to one that does not misappropriate 
another’s culture. 

 
The motion was made John and seconded Nathalie. The motion passed unanimously 
 
The board passed a motion to send a thank you note to those who contacted the board about their 
concerns about the auction theme of Fiesta. The following wording was agreed upon to express the 
sentiments of the board:  

 
The Board appreciates your persistent bravery and constant love for the church that enabled 
you to help change our perspective about the Auction theme.  It is people like you who move 
us to our goal of decentering whiteness. 

 
The motion was made Marianne and seconded Nathalie. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ed Dobrowolski 
Secretary, Board of Trustees 
 

 


